
End of Life Notification 

Date: September 2, 2016  

Part Number(s): F-1000U  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The above listed transformer has been identified as a product which does not warrant continued fabrication. For that 

reason, Triad has elected to cease production. Production will cease on December 1, 2016. 

If you are receiving this notification, our records indicate that you may have purchased or shown interest in this device in 

the past.  Please contact Triad Magnetics or your preferred Triad Magnetics Distributor to obtain availability 

information.  

 
The following part(s) may be suitable replacements: 
 

1. VPT48-10400 
 
 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Lazaro Rodriguez  

Engineer, Standard Products Support  


